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RECEIVED 

From: Brianna Wallace 
Sent: Friday, May 11, 2012 1:24 PM MAY 14 2012 
To: 'Ieeka@dhec.sc.gov' 
Cc: Bill Stephens; Bryan Williams; Ryan Waring BUREAU OF AiR QUALIrr
Subject: Comment on Public Notice 12-031-C-H 

Dear Ms. Lee, 


After reviewing the way the Trust has been identified in historic permits, the Pinewood Site Custodial 

Trust is submitting the following comment regarding the permittee's name as shown in the Draft 

Construction Permit No. 2140-0017-CJ. 


COMMENT: 


In the fmal air permit (2140-0017-CJ), could you please reflect the permittee's name as follows: 


Thill Permit is hlll'leby i$$Ued to: PhlllWtiltOd SiEC Custodial Irnllil 

Addte:5S: 

PiMWQod. SC:: 20115 

F"scilil)! Contact: milam Sttphem- ManIlB§!'. Kcstn;1 HoJjmAA LL(; 

U I!!I5!!c roc..Pirpyggd"Ue CusIo4ial Trust 


This is consistent with the prior permit issued by the Bureau of Land and Waste Management. The 
contact telephone number for Mr. Stephens would need to be changed to 864-288-6353. 

Thank You, 
Brianna Wallace 
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Brianna L. Wallace 
Kestrel Horizons, LLC, as Trustee for the Pinewood Site Custodial Trust 
84 Villa Road, Suite 300 
GreenviUe, SC 29615 
864.288.6353 
864-320-2017 cell 
864.288.6354 fax 
www.kestrelhorizons.com 
bwallace@kestrelhorizons.com 

The information transmitted (including attachments) is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 
U.S.C. 2510-2521, is intended only for the person(s) or entity/entities to which it is addressed and may contain 
confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking ofany 
action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient(s) is prohibited. Ifyou 
received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer. 
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